
 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Welcome to Exploring Computer Science for the 2019 - 2020 school year.  I am looking forward to 
learning with you in our course. I am writing prior to the official start to unpack some important 
information. 

Course Availability:​  The official course website will be open on August 4, 2019 @ 
https://thecyberchamps.weebly.com/ ​. While on the course website, click the “introduce yourself” tab 
and complete the task, and afterwards click the “student survey” tab and complete that task. If you 
encounter any technical difficulties before the first official day, please contact me at 
cyberchampscoach@gmail.com​ to make me aware of your issue. 

 

David L. Bumphis 
Educator 
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